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Hi there

I would like to express my opposition to the proposed increase in night flights (11pm to
7am) in Dublin Airport. I'm a local resident in the Kinsealy Woods area. The existing
traffic early in the morning is already too regular and can be incredibly loud as it passes
my house before 7am. There should be no consideration of increased noise pollution
adversely affecting locals and our homes.

Other European airports operate a strict window for flights in order to minimise disruption
and the effects on residential areas. I expect Dublin airport to take on board best practice
and consider such models.

Also, I'm really disappointed with how this public consultation was communicated. There
should a considerable effort to ensure local residents are fully informed. It was pot luck

that I discovered this particular consultation. That's not good enough for something with
the potential to have a significant impact on my wellbeing at that of my family.

Yours sincerely,

Robbie Shortall
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